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Newsletter Article Highlights:

Should a Contractor Stop Work Due to Nonpayment?
How a Trust Can Provide Asset Protection for Your Children
Wisconsin Will Not Tax Forgiven Paycheck Protection Program Loans
When Are My Employees Entitled to Leave under the FFCRA because their Children are
Home from School or Daycare?

Firm News:

Attorney Joseph Gumina Featured in Super Lawyers
Steve Slawinski Published in State Bar’s Construction Blog

Attorneys Erica Reib, Joe Newbold, and Grant Killoran Featured in Wisconsin Lawyer
Attorney Kelly M. Spott Admitted into the Florida State Bar

Click the image below to read more.

https://www.wilaw.com/the-wilaw-quarterly-newsletter-2/
https://conta.cc/39Ggyqk
https://conta.cc/2GMj00K

